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Route to our Advice Room in the Students’ Union
Our advice room is located in the Students' Union building on St John’s Campus. This building is next to the SU Quad, with the nearest parking available at Car Park D, located on the opposite side of the quad. There is an accessible, wheelchair-friendly route from Car Park D to the Students' Union. Once inside, entering through the doors facing the quad, you will find the advice room on the right, just past our welcome desk and opposite the entrance to the campus shop on left.
The Students’ Union building usually has some background noise. Conversations often take place around the shop and welcome desk area, and you may hear the movement of chairs or the sounds of people passing through. Typical office noises such as printers, phones, or typing at the welcome desk might also be audible.
Additionally, a TV in the area often plays music or major events, like the Olympics or Varsity, although this is infrequent.
The shop sells warm food items, and you may notice these scents as you enter, particularly the smell of the pizza. During the summer months, from June to September, the main university canteen closes, and food is instead available at the Costa within the Students' Union building, you may also be able to smell these.
Near the door, when coming in from the entrance facing the quad, there is an air conditioning and heating unit that provides warm air in the winter and cool air in the summer, which you may feel as you enter from the quad.

If you would like more information or have suggestions on how we can improve our accessibility, please feel free to email us at suadvice@worc.ac.uk. We’d love to hear from you!
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